
TOWN OF DELHI 
Public Hearing  

February 12, 2024 
5:30PM 

 
LOCAL LAW NO. 001- 2024 - A LOCAL LAW TO ESTABLISH THE RESIDENCY 

REQUIREMENTS FOR DEPUTY HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT 

 
Those present:   
 
Councilmember’s:   Josh Morgan, Matt Krzyston, Margaret Baldwin and Christina 
Viafore.   
Town residents:  Mathew Burkert, Barbara Jones, Elizabeth Wawro, John Sandman, 

Ann Roberti, Glenn Nealis, Elizabeth DeFalco – The Reporter 

 

Supervisor Boukai called the public hearing to order at 5:32pm. 
 
Supervisor Boukai stated the Pledge of Allegiance will be said at the start of the regular 
6:00pm meeting.   
 

Supervisor Boukai stated this Public Hearing was for A local Law to establish the 
residency requirements for the deputy highway superintendent. This is extending the 
radius by 5 miles from the highway garage from 10 miles to 15 miles. Supervisor Boukai 
asked if there was anyone present that wanted to comment on Local Law #001of 2024. 
 
There being no public comment, the public hearing was closed at 5:33pm.   
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 

Laura Mills 
Deputy Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


